ATTACHMENT E: Notification Email
Subject: Reminder to complete your availability for CEFO case study interviews
Hello,

There is reminder that the link to indicate your availability for the phone interviews will
close on [[DATE]]. The phone interviews will take approximately 60 minutes for state
supervisors and PHEP directors and 30 minutes for state partners.

Thank you to those who already indicated your availability. Your feedback is valuable and
will help us identify and address key areas for improvement to enhance the effectiveness of
the field assignments.

If you have any questions, please contact Kerry Pride at hgp3@cdc.gov or Yessica Gomez at

xcal@cdc.gov.

We look forward to hearing from you.

[[LINK]]

Sincerely,
Kerry Pride, DVM, MPH Yessica Gomez, MPH
Preventive Medicine Fellow ORISE Fellow

CDC/OSELS/SEPDPO CDC/OPHPR/DSLR/FSB
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